Good afternoon!

We are so excited to welcome our PPS leaders back on campus beginning tomorrow, Monday,
Jan. 24.

Please remember if you are isolating your student because they are COVID positive, exhibiting
major symptoms or have been exposed to COVID, please contact our school nurse on Monday
SO0 we are able to code the absences correctly and follow our district protocols.

We are excited about our upcoming week and will still celebrate our 100th day of school that
was originally planned for Friday on Monday, even though it will really be the 101 day of school.

On Tuesday, make sure to check your child’s Tuesday folder for updated January information.

On Friday of this week will have a PPS spirit day and encourage students to wear their favorite
camo gear. We will also have slushy day for our special snack for $1 each.

Thank you again for your support.



